
August 10, 2018 

To Our American Heroes, 

On behalf  of  Historic Richmond Town, we cordially invite you to join us on September 
3rd at the 39th Annual Richmond County Fair as we pay tribute to our American Heroes. 
This invite is open to all Veterans and to those currently serving our nation, who have 
both protected and continue to protect the lives and privileges of  the American people 
and the American way of  life. 

Rolling Thunder® Chapter 2 NY is partnering with Historic Richmond Town to make 
this celebration a borough wide recognized event. 

Please Be Our Guest Monday, September 3rd at 2:00 for a Welcome Lunch and 
Ceremony to follow. 

Please RSVP to Lisa Voils by Friday, August 24th at  
(718) 351-1611 ext 245 or email lisa@binifund.org 

We thank you for your service and your sacrifice to protect our freedoms.
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